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19th July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Subject: Year 11 results day 

 

I trust this letter finds you well.  I would like to give you an update around Year 11 results day. 

School is open from 10am, Thursday 22nd August.   

(Closing to students at 12pm) 

Please enter through the main car park and theatre foyer.  From there, we will ask students to sign in 

and complete any necessary permission slips for remarking of work where appropriate.  Our careers 

team will be on hand to give support on next steps and destinations.   

Once signed in, students will be able to collect their results in the main theatre.  Teaching staff will be 

there to support and congratulate them on this important day and milestone. 

If your child is unable to collect their results in person, the following options are available: 

• Results can be collected by someone else on your child’s behalf. A signed letter from your child 

giving permission for that person to collect the results and ID (passport, driving license) will be 

required.  

• Requests can be made to have the results emailed; requests will need to be sent to 

ecampsill@northernambition.org.uk. Please ensure your child sends an email from their school email 

address. 

This will be an opportunity to celebrate the results and hard work of our students. 

Thank you for your continuing support for our students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Hamley 

Vice Principal – Curriculum 

Airedale Academy 


